
Please pray for our sick and housebound and for those who care for 

them: 

 

Lorraine Tamburrini, Jo Reilly, Graham White, Ellen Kelly, Ellen Welsh, 

Lily Halleron, Bernadette Coogans, Alexander Warren, Marjory Hughes, 

Dan Hughes, Nan Martin, Richard Tamburrini, Chris Cusack, Ann O’Neil, 

Pat Fullarton, Lorraine O’Donnell, Jack McLaughlin, Mary Hoban,  

Ann Robb, Rose Drumgold, Cathie Spiers, Betty Murphy, Joseph Gallagher, 

Robert Moffat, Elizabeth Graham, Jim McFarlane, Robert Williamson, 

Mairi Louise Carberry, Helen Paynter, Dermot Ryan, Fr Michael O’Leary, 

Debra Smith, Elizabeth Hunter, Patricia Thomson, Alec Cowan, John Kane,  

Richard O’Donnell, Harry Sheridan, Jim Thornbury, Sheila Torrance,  

Alice Nimmo, Peter Dryden, Frank Mellon, Lyndsay McMahon, Iris Fraser,  

Malcolm Buchanan, Michael McShane, Laura Cunningham, Joe McGhee, 

Olivia Anderson, Mariella Findlay, Margaret McPhail, Daphne Dowie, 

Maureen Russell, Albert Di Maio, Mark Di Maio, Derek O'Neil,  

Josephine Smith, Phil Moran, Betty Moran, Mgr Peter Smith, Peter King,  

Marie King, Michael Logan, Adriana Sidoti, Matthew Craig,  

Baby Aiden McCready, Marie McLinden, Alastair MacMillan 

 

Recently dead:  Helen Callaghan, David Frazer , J im Douglas,  

Sam Lynas, Anne McFarquhar 

 

Anniversary:   Mary Proctor, Philip Wilson, George MacLellan 

 

Months Mind:  John Proctor , Pauline Wilson, John Andrew Wilson 

 

. 

May their souls and the souls of all the faithful departed, 

through the mercy of God, rest in peace.  Amen. 

   

 

Sunday 10th July 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fifteenth Sunday of the Year 

St Bride’S ChurCh 
Whitemoss Avenue, East Kilbride, G74 1NN 

Telephone: (01355) 220005 
 

administrator: Father rafal sobieszuk 

Deacon: Reverend John McGarry 

 

Website www.sbek.org Twitter @StBrideEK 
chapelhouse@sbek.org bulletin@sbek.org 

Hall Bookings: Alfredo Chiappa 230357 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Confessions 
After Vigil Mass  

(in the Oratory), 

During the Thursday 

Evening Holy Hour 

(from 7pm in the Hall), 

 and on request. 

 

Masses 
Monday - Friday 10.00am 

Saturday 6.00pm Vigil 

Sunday 9.30am, 11.30am, 

6.00pm. 



Love your neighbour as yourself. 

God is as near to us as our own heart.  If we wish to become like Christ 

then we will serve all people without distinction of race, colour or creed.  

We will become reconcilers and love God with all our hearts.  In this way 

we will become the Good Samaritans of a wounded world. 

 
Feasts this Week:  Monday, St Benedict;  Friday, St Bonaventure. 

 
Care Homes:  Mass will be celebrated at 2.00pm on Thursday 14th July 

in Kingsgate Care Home. 

 
RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults):  Are you interested in 

becoming a member of the Catholic church, or simply in finding out more 

about the Catholic faith?   Our parish RCIA programme starts late 

September  - please speak to Fr Rafal if you would like more information. 

 
Carfin Grotto:  the monthly Fatima Mass and procession will be on 

Wednesday 13th July at 7.30pm. 

 
In this week’s Scottish Catholic Observer:  

Fr Carlin is first priest ordained in Paisley for 12 years; World youth 

pilgrims can expect a journey of faith in Poland; Canadian woman Dorothy 

Cummings McLean looks at the Scottish Church. 

 
Readers for 10.00am Mass this week: Monday 11th, Frances;  

Tuesday 12th, Sadie; Wednesday 13th, Sally; Thursday 14th, Margaret H;   

Friday 15th, Dan. 

 
Join the bus from St Brides Church Hall: Actress Mary-Frances Jennow 

plays the lead part in THE MARGARET SINCLAIR STORY in a play in St 

Patrick's Church, Edinburgh, on Tuesday 9th August.  You can pick up the 

bus at St Bride’s at 12.45pm for the trip to Edinburgh via Glasgow.  The 

price of £12 includes transport and entry ticket.   

For more information please call The Archdiocese of Glasgow Arts Project 

(AGAP) 0141 552 5527 or Matt Lynch in 07971234313. 

 

 

 
Reopening of the church 

Slowly we are thinking about moving back to our church.  Many thanks to 

our parishioner Paul Ellis who is refurbishing the statues from the church. 

It's very slow work which requires a lot of patience.  He cleans and restores 

all the statues, the wooden Stations of the Cross, and the statues from the 

crib. 

 
As we are looking at coming back in our church we think about cleaning 

the church.  In several weeks’ time we will have to clean all the pews. We 

would like parishioners to volunteer to do this work.  We will inform our 

parishioners about it in advance so you can think about it.  There will be a 

volunteers' list available after all Sunday masses in a couple of weeks so 

those interested in it could enter their names.  

 
As the contractor CCG is finishing the job in our church the car park is 

now available for our parishioners.  Thank you for your patience over the 

last 6 months as we had very limited parking spaces near our church 

especially at the morning masses.  At present you may still meet several 

vans which belong to the contractor on the car park near the parish centre.  

However there are a lot of parking spaces now available for all people 

attending daily masses.  Feel free to use it now, please.  

Countdown to the Reopening of St Bride’s 
 

With the church set to be handed back to the parish at some point over 

the summer, the countdown clock has started ticking.  
 

In the meantime, as we prepare to return to the renovated St Bride's, here 

are a few facts and stories you might not know. Remember that not eve-

rything you hear or read about St Bride's is actually true!  
 

2. Jack Coia was announced as the architect of St Bride's on 1st May 

1954. He described the chosen site on Whitemoss Avenue as being 

“admirably placed for a church” and “the finest site he had ever been  

given”. In fact it would be his assistants, Andy MacMillan and Isi  

Metzstein who would do most of the designing of St Bride's.  
 

Please keep reading the bulletin and the Parish's twitter feed for the latest 


